
March 2019

Important INFO!

Parent teacher 
conferences are in the

month of MARCH 2019.

TTDC will be closed on FRIDAY 

MARCH 1, 2019
Please make sure your 

child has extra clothing in 
their cubby

MORE INFO!

Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails

and cell providers

and please update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 

weather daily !!!

Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any

questions ☺☺☺

Again, PLEASE check your child’s LIFE 

CUBBY account to view assessments and 
documentations of your child ☺☺☺

Hello all and happy March , Please stay on the look out 

for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site where you 

will find information regarding lesson plans, 

newsletters, updates and any information regarding 

your child’s growth and development. 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 

cancellation fee. New payment schedule starting 

January 1, 2019

REMINDER 

Toddler Town will be closed on  FRIDAY 

MARCH 1, 2019 for a staff in-service 

Make sure credit cards are up to date 

Life Cubby Parent teacher conferences are 

in Month of MARCH 2019 – Please sign up to 

have a conference w/ your child’s teacher

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



February has gone by in a blink of an eye! But we had a wonderful month of 

learning! We learned new words like play, see and big. We studied famous 

African Americans who have impacted our history. Finally, we learned how to 

love and respect our friends.

For the month of March, we will be changing subjects. We will be transitioning 

from words to numbers. We will be learning how to conduct different math 

equations and we will be studying all things science.

Parents: Please sign up for a parent/teacher conference that will be conducted 

from Monday March 4 until Friday March 15. Also, we will be starting practice for 

our 2019 graduation ceremony. Please be sure to let me know if your child will 

be graduating this year or next year. 

Happy Spring! I can't believe spring is already upon us! To recap the 

month of February, we discussed quilts, the color red and shapes, and 

celebrated Valentine's day with a party. We also made our own quilts, played 

with red floam and painted with different shapes to make a collage. We also 

reviewed our numbers 18-20. For the month of March, we will continued to 

review our alphabet by discussing the topics of transportation, umbrellas and 

vegetables. We will also celebrate spring by planting spring flowers and our own 

vegetables and watch them grow. We will also be having parent teacher 

conferences. This will be posted at a later date. It should be a fun 

month! Ms. Taga

February was a great month for the explorers, they were able to learn and 

understand the meaning of friendship. We celebrated Valentine’s day and the 

kids had the opportunity to share their treats with their friends. The children 

continue learning to recognize and write letters of the alphabet. We also, 

reviewed their bilingual lessons in Spanish, such as colors, numbers and days of 

the week using different types of learning.

For the month of March, we will talk about Saint Patrick’s Day and talk about Dr. 

Seuss. Parents, please utilize your child’s clear bags for their coats and/or home 

toys.  Finally, we recommend that you put your child’s name or initials on their 

belongings to prevent things from going missing.  If you have any question, feel 

free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 or msscintya@gmail.com

mailto:msscintya@gmail.com


February was a month filled with love & fun activities. I will like to thank all the 

Parents that made the valentines party possible. The children had a great month 

with their recognition and writing abilities. We will continue working on our 

alphabet and working with our new vocabulary words. Starting in March of 2019, 

I would like to welcome our new kids who have been in transition to join our 

Bumblebee classroom. It is our goal to make sure all kids feel at home, have a 

safe and supportive environment where they can learn and become successful. 

We are looking forward to working with you. Please feel free to guide us with 

any information to use that you may feel will help benefit your child. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to give us a call. Please remember to 

sign up for parent teacher conferences that will start in the middle of March.

Hello March and hello spring time! Pretty soon we are finally going to have 

some perfect weather to enjoy the outdoors. The butterfly classroom will 

be discussing outside rules for the spring, discussing more about the life 

cycle of animals, insects and plants. Also, in March we will be discussing 

more about plant growth together and plant some flowers to see the 

process on how plants start off as seeds and grow into something 

beautiful. Parents please remember that parent conferences are near 

please don’t forget to sign up. If you have any questions or concern’s feel 

free to call (773) 622-9433 Ext. 23. Email: sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com

Goodbye February hello March! In the month of March, the toucan 

classroom will be learning about shapes (Circle, triangle, square, star and 

heart).  The children will develop fine motor skills by tracing shapes using 

an erasable marker and flashcards, they will also be trying to make a 

shape using Geoboard and rubber bands and other fun activities to help 

them learn shapes. We will also be introducing manners to the children 

such as saying, “please and thank you”. The toucans will be celebrating 

St. Patrick’s Day which will include a day full of fun activities. Please 

remember to sign up for parent teacher conferences that will start in the 

middle of the month of March.

mailto:sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Make sure your

Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 

Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 

documentations, pictures and or 

videos.

Toddler Town will be closed 

on  FRIDAY MARCH 1, 2019 for 

a staff in-service

Fundraising starts at the end 

of the month. See Robert in 

the office for details Some Stuff We Did


